
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Hamden Housing Authority has made the draft 2025-2029 Five-Year PHA Plan available for public review.  This 

plan document is available for 45-days beginning February 21, 2025.  Anyone interested in viewing this plan can 

access the draft document by visiting the HHA website at www.hamdenhousing.com.  A public hearing to obtain 

public comments will be held at 10 a.m. on April 7, 2025.  This public hearing can be accessed virtually via ZOOM 

audio/video or telephone conference call.  A copy of the draft plan as well as virtual meeting access for the public 

hearing to be held on April 7, 2025 at 10 a.m. can be obtained from the HHA’s website at 

www.hamdenhousing.com.  This plan pertains only to the HUD Housing Choice Voucher program. 

 

 

To be published in the New Haven Register on Friday February 21, 2025. 
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